
Notice to Applicants for Change of Land Use

The Planning aad Zoning Office staff will be preparing a package of written comments conceming yow request. These
corunents will be provided to the Planning and Zoning Board and Board of County Commissioners. The comments will
address the following:

The current zoning of the property along with its current dovelopmentpotential and consisteucy with the Brevard
County Comprehensive PIan use and densrty restrictions.

The proposed zoning of the properfy along with its development potential and Consistency with the Board County
Comprehensive Plan use and deusity restrictions.

The proposal's impact on services, such as roads and schools.

The proposal's impact upon hurricane evacuation, if applicable.

Bnvironmental factors.

Compatbility with surrounding land uses.

Consistency with the character of the area.

You may place your ovm written comments regarding these items into the record. Up to two tlpewrifien pages can be included
in the package if received l0 working days prior to the Planning and Zoning Board hearing. you are not required to provide
written comments. An Applicant presentation to the Planning and Zoning Board is required regardless of written submittals.
The board may approve the requested classification or a classification which is more intensive than the existing classification,
but less intensive thau the requested classification.

Staff comments will be available approximately one week prior to the Planning and Zoning Board hearing. These comments
will be made available to you at that time. In order to expedite receipt of staffs corrunents, please provide an e-mail address or
fax number below. Alternatively, a copy of staff s comrnents witl be maiied via the U.S. postal Service.

NOTE$:
d n you, application generates public opposition, as may be expressed in tetters, petitlons, phone calls,

testimony' etc.' you are advised to meet with concerned parties in an effort to risolve differences prior to the
BCC taking linal action on the request; therefore, you are encouraged to meet with affected property owners
prior to the public hearing by the Planning & Zoning Board/Local Planning Agency (p&Z/Lp.l,i. During the
course of conducting the public hearing, if the P&Z/LPA finds the apptication is controversial, and the
applicant has not met with affected property owners, the item shall be tabled to the next agenda to allow such a
meeting to take place. If the item is controYersial, despite the applicant's efforts to nneet with affected property
owners' the P&Z'ILPA may include, in their motion, a requirement to meet with interested parties 

"g"io 
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to the BCC public hearing. The BCC may also table youi request in order for you to meet with inteiesteb
partiest if thir has not occurred prior to the public hearing before the BCC. If you need aeslstance to identlfy

, these parties, please contact the Planning & Zoning Office.
d BCC approval of a zonlng rpplication does not vest a project nor ensure issuance of a permit. At the time of

permit application, land development regulations and concurrency-related level ofservice standards musf be
met.

Please tansmit staffs comments via;

(t"tizils@ wroit, co,,4

e-mail address

of notice;I have a copy

SIGNATTIRE)

or
fax number

or U.S. Mail

S)
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